From: caroline horn

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 2:28 PM

To: , Public Works < Public. Works@mountainview.gov>

Subject: CTC meeting comments 10/2/2023

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or

attachments.

Dear members of the Mountain View CTC,

I am writing in support of the complete streets projects on your agenda for today's meeting, Projects 21-39 and 21-40. While I'm not a resident of Mountain View, I serve as a volunteer member of the Los Altos High School PTSA sustainability committee. We are trying to encourage our students to use active transportation to reach campus. As you are probably aware, almost half of the students at both LAHS and MVHS are residents of Mountain View. Improvements to their bicycling and walking routes will undoubtedly increase the number of students cycling or walking to school.

Many thanks,

Caroline Horn Los Altos, CA

Sent from my iPhone